
Patrick Sauriol 

My name is Patrick Sauriol, and I am running to be this year’s GSA 

President. I am a second year PhD student in the Political Science 

department. I have previously served as the VP Administration for 

the GSA where I handled our finances, funded clubs and events, and 

created the GSA’s long-term investment strategy that will provide 

better services for graduate students. I first ran for the GSA because 

I wanted to help support graduate students and advocate for us within 

the university. I am running for President because I feel that there is more the GSA can do for 

students. I want to increase awareness of what the GSA offers, such as events, bursaries, and 

benefits. I want to work to better our insurance coverage, like what I have done in increasing 

physio coverage. I also have been working to create a childcare fund to help graduate students with 

kids pay for childcare costs. I also want to work to better the rights and responsibilities between 

students and their supervisors. Vote for me if you want to have positive change for graduate 

students. As GSA President, I will increase the visibility of the GSA, ensure your voices are heard, 

and keep working to provide better benefits and student bursaries. Thank you for your support.


